
Seafarer COVID-19 
Welfare Survey 

About this survey

• The electronic survey will 
take about 10 minutes to 
complete.

• The survey is anonymous, 
and all results will be 
kept confidential at the  
University of Washington.

• You don’t have to answer 
any questions you don’t 
want to.  
 
 

Access Survey
Here

The BMA, along with the entire maritime industry recognises that the 
coronavirus pandemic has had an enormous impact on the mental 
health and wellbeing of seafarers and is carrying out a survey to hear 
directly from you about your experiences. This is your opportunity to 
identify the steps you feel should be taken by the industry to support 
you.

The aim of the survey is to collect as much information as possible 
about the everyday experiences of all front-line seafarers, regardless 
of flag, so that your opinions can directly guide decisions taken to 
improve the livelihoods of those who serve at sea.

The survey is completely anonymous, so you can be assured of 
confidentiality, and is being undertaken in collaboration with re-
searchers at the University of Washington School of Public Health. 

The BMA would like to thank you for taking the time to complete this 
survey.

Email enquiries to: BMASurvey@uw.edu 
 

https://redcap.iths.org/surveys/?s=8FXKCXF7M4

